Dear editor,

My colleagues and I submit a manuscript entitled "Allelopathic potential of the invasive species Aster lanceolatus Willd." to be considered for publication as an original article in Periodicum Biologorum.

This article demonstrates that aqueous extracts of invasive plant Aster lanceolatus Willd. negatively affects seed germination and seedling growth of Lactuca sativa L. and Sinapis alba L. We suggest that allelopathy plays important role in the competition of A. lanceolatus with native plants. We believe these finding will be of interest to the readers of your journal. 

We declare that this manuscript is original, has not been published before and is not currently being considered for publication elsewhere. The manuscript has been approved by all named authors. 

We hope you find our manuscript suitable for publication and look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,
Marija Nešić
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